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News & Notes September 11th, 2020 

 

Dear Regina Coeli Families, 
Please note the attachment 
concerning our SCRIP 
program. Gift cards ordered 
via the program have a rebate 
that will credit the next year’s 
tuition. Retailers can be 
viewed online and orders can 
be made online as well. Please 
go to www.shopwithscrip.com 
for more information. For 
those of you who would like 
to shop on your mobile 
device, you can do so at 
www.myscripwallet.com  You 
will have to use our school’s 
enrollment code which is 
8DCB7A6F313L. For those 
who would like to order 
through the paper form, you 
can use the attached copy. 
Forms can be placed in the 
collection basket (with 
payment) or dropped off in 
person at the school office.  
Thank you for your support! 
Mr. Mario Calandros 

 

Upcoming Events at Regina 
Coeli 

  
-Tuesday September 29th: Parent 
Teacher Conferences  
 
-Thursday October 1st: Parent 
Teacher Conferences     
 

 

 

News & Notes is 

Changing! 

 

Starting next week, our 

school’s News & Notes 

will include 

information from 

individual classrooms 

as well as additional 

features. We are 

excited about the new 

format! 
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